

November 15, 2021

Dear Parents,

This is to notify you that two students in the high school have tested positive for COVID-19. Through contact tracing, we know that these cases did not originate in our building. Close contacts of these students have been notified.

It is our role to inform all the families of our school of this recent news and to also ask you to monitor for the onset of symptoms related to COVID-19.

We want to assure our families and school community that our staff continues to follow the comprehensive guidelines related to cleaning and screening set forth by Michigan Return to School Roadmap, the Calhoun County Public Health Department and the Diocese of Kalamazoo.

Please feel free to email me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Stacy Lightfoot

Administrative Assistant

St. Philip Catholic Central